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Dear Parents/Guardians of Preschoolers: 

 

The State of New Jersey, Department of Health and Senior Services has mandated that all 

students entering or attending a child care center or preschool need the following 

immunization, as well as the previous mandates. 

 

Children six months through 59 months of age attending any child care center or preschool 

facility on or after September 1, 2010 shall annually receive at least one dose of influenza 

vaccine between September 1st and December 31st  of each year.  Please provide 

documentation of these immunizations from your physician to the school nurse. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Marie C. Cirasella, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MCC/as 

Godwin School 

Highland School 

Midland Park High School 

 

 

USDOE Blue Ribbon School of Excellence 

NJDOE Star School 

 


